Legacy Planning Workshop
Educational opportunity, April 18, 2018

The Bosco Catholic School System Foundation is hosting an educational workshop on legacy
planning Wednesday, April 18", from 6:00 — 7:00 pm at Saint Mary Center in Gilbertville. The
event is open to the public and will provide information addressing key planning topics for
individuals of all stages of life.

A variety of professionals will be speaking on topics including: pastoral care at end of life,
advantages of planning funeral arrangements, estate planning with wills, trusts and powers of
attorney, and financial and tax planning.

“The Bosco Catholic School System Foundation is excited to provide this educational program to
create strategies for leaving a lasting legacy and planning for life events. Having a solid plan
ensures your wishes are met, reduces stress for you and your family, and provides the
opportunity to make a lasting impact on the organizations in which you believe. Attendees of
the event will have plenty of opportunities to ask questions of and engage with experts,” said
Steve Phillips, Chair, Bosco Catholic Schoo! System Foundation.

Casey Redmond, Don Bosco Catholic High School Principal added, “The Foundation was
launched in late 2017 and we hope our first initiative engages with parents with school-aged
children to learn about preparing their families for life events and conversations to have with
their own parents. Additionally, we hope to see our community members whose children have
graduated or who have grandchildren, so they can learn about planning ahead and how to
make a lasting impact in their communities. Families of all ages can benefit from this
workshop.”



